
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2010 2:04 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: K45EI Bentonville, AR 
 
The applicant is requesting an extension of the STA while a new displacement 
application is being processed. 
  
The original displacement application was filed on the wrong FCC Form 346.  
  
This is a Class A station and the displacement application has been refiled on the 
correct FCC Form 301-CA.  The applicant needs the STA extension to continue 
to operate on the new displaced channel to continue to serve the public of 
Bentonville and Rogers, AR. 
  
  
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 Fax 
stcl@comcast.net 


